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WELCOME BACK TO THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

Dear Parents,!
Welcome back to the new school year.  
I hope that all our families had a good 
summer and feel refreshed to start the 
new term.!!
We have had a very positive start to 
the new term with everyone showing 
that they are ready to learn.  I look 
forward to a great year ahead.!

With best wishes,!

Tracy Argent!
Headteacher!!

After School clubs!
Our new programme is overleaf.  
Please note that there is no 
homework club this term as the 
teachers are involved in additional 
training.  Thank you for ensuring that 
homework is completed at home.!
There is a meeting on Tuesday 17th 
@ 3.30pm in the dining room for 
children and parents to sign up for 
clubs. Places are limited so please 
come along.!!

Attendance Issues!
Last year we had very 
poor attendance at 
Woolmore.  This year we 
are determined to have 
AMAZING 
ATTENDANCE!  Our 
target is 96% across the 
whole year.  This means 
that as soon as more than 
7 children are absent we 
are below our target.  So, we want 
EVERY CHILD to come to school 
EVERY DAY so that they don’t miss out 
on a single bit of learning.!!

Fines for extended leave!
In line with many schools in Tower 
Hamlets, Woolmore Governors have 
adopted the Government Penalty 
Notice Scheme. Please look out for a 
letter informing you about this next 
week.  Fines can also be given for 
persistent lateness.!!

Welcome!
Welcome to Miss Kilgariff, our new 
Deputy Headteacher.  Already Miss 
Kilgarriff has been getting to know the 
children and the staff.  She will 
gradually be getting to know the 
parents so please feel free to introduce 
yourselves.!!

New School News!
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The bulldozers have arrived in the 
big playground which means that, 
finally, a start has been made on 
the new school.  It was sad to see 
our keep-fit trail and the garden 
being demolished, but it is all in a 
good cause!!

Starting the school day!
Although the start of the school day 
is still 9.00am, children in 

Reception, Y1 and Y2S 

Woolmore News

Hoorah!

Some dates for your diary!!
Eid holiday: 16th October – to be 
confirmed !!
Eid parties: the day after Eid!!
Wear it Pink Day …Fri 25 Oct!!
Break up for half term: 25 Oct Monday 4 
Nov is an Inset day so children return 
after half term on Tuesday 5 November!
More dates at:!
www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk!

Welcome to 

Woolmore Miss 

Kilgarriff!
Set your alarm to 

be here on time!
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